THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA,
HELD A PUBLIC HEARING VIA ZOOM.COM ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2020
AT 6:45 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members Mrs. Collier, Mr. Phipps, Mr. McLaughlin, Mr.
Turner, Mr. Blair, Mr. Aebersold, Mr. Applegate, Dr. Knable and President Caesar.

ALSO PRESENT: Ms. Stein, Mr. Gibson and Mrs. Glotzbach

President Caesar called the public hearing to order at 6:48 p.m. and asked if there was anyone
to speak on:

Z7-20-02 An Ordinance for the Vacation of a Public Way
Pursuant to a Petition Filed by Aletha Goodman
and Reservation of Permanent Utility Easement

There was no one to speak.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 6:51 p.m.

Robert Caesar, President Vicki Glotzbach, City Clerk
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